
NOTICE

Regarding withdrawal of PG seats during Round-3

of All India Quota PG 2014

Directorate General of Health Services has received request from the
following Medical College for reduction of PG seats after conclusion of
allotment process for Round-2.

The college has cited the reasons for proposed reduction of PG seats
as non-availability of PG teachers.

1. Regional Institute of Medical Sciences, Imphal (Manipur)

College Name Regional Institute of Medical Sciences, Imphal
(Manipur)

Letter sent by Director, Regional Institute of Medical Sciences,
Imphal (Manipur)

Letter

Number/dated

No. A/RIMS/148/Seat (Resp)/2008 dated 23.5.2014

Course No. of Seats
reduced

Reduced from
… to ….

Seat reduced for
category/ies with
number of seat/s

MD

(Biochemistry)

Seat reduced

by 4

From 4 to 0 Whichever seats are

vacated first due to

up-gradation during

Round-3

MS (OBG) Seat reduced

by 3

From 7 to 4 Whichever seats are

vacated first due to

up-gradation during

Round-3

MD

(Dermatology,

Vene & Lep)

Seat reduced

by 1

From 2 to 1 Whichever seat is

vacated first due to

up-gradation during

Round-3

The Institute has cited the reasons for proposed reduction of PG seats
as non-availability of PG Teachers due retirement/ other reasons.

The above mentioned PG seats will be deducted / deleted from seat

matrix available for Round-3, by withdrawing seats falling vacant due to up-

gradation of seats during Round-3 of All India Quota PG – 2014.
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